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Commentary: Security Cameras In Company Bathrooms
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An article by Partner Rich Meneghello was recently featured in the NY Daily Record and the Daily

Journal of Commerce Oregon.

Before advising a client, any good attorney wants to examine prior case decisions, statutory citations,

regulatory guidance and other resources to ensure a full understanding of the issue at play.

Rich wrote about a business owner in Virginia that never gave an employment lawyer the opportunity

to tell him that his planned strategy of installing security cameras in his businesses’ bathrooms was

not wise.

A district attorney is now deciding whether to charge the owner with a misdemeanor crime.

Read more.
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